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	January 14th, 2019
4th Block Exams
A day: 7:15 – 9:40
B day: 9:47 – 12:30
	January 15th, 2019
1st Block Exams
A day: 7:15 – 9:40
B day: 9:47 – 12:30
	January 16th, 2019
2nd Block Exams
A day: 7:15 – 9:40
B day: 9:47 – 12:30
	January 17th, 2019
3rd Block Exams
A day: 7:15 – 9:40
B day: 9:47 – 12:30
	January 18th, 2019
Makeup Exams**
7:15- 11:15

	** Students who need to complete a Makeup Exam will report to the Cafeteria @ 7:15am on January 18th. **


EOC/NCFE/Mid-Terms Testing Reminder

January 14th – 17th (18th Makeup), your student will be taking End of Course and North Carolina Final Exams which count as 20% of their final grades.  Tests may not be made up after these dates. There will be no early dismissals before 12:30pm. 

All EOC/NCFE Exams are online assessments, for which your student MUST BRING THEIR MYERS PARK/CMS ASSIGNED CHROMEBOOK, FULLY CHARGED, ON EXAM DAYS. Students should also bring their chargers, in the event their Chromebook needs to be charged during testing. Students who forget either their Chromebook or charger on an exam day will not be provided with a substitute device. They will be required to complete their exam on the make-up exam day, Friday, January 18. Additionally, non-Myers Park issued devices are not compatible with state testing software and cannot be used for exams.

Please make every effort to have your student at school on time on testing days, so that we may begin testing promptly in the morning. Your student will need to bring two No. 2 pencils to school. State tests may not be rescheduled by the school.  Students with medical or documented accredited educational conflicts must apply through Ms. Dowdy, Testing Coordinator, prior to leaving for Winter Break in order to file with the state.

Calculators will be provided only for appropriate math exams.  Students who would like to use approved calculators on science exams must bring their own standard or graphing calculators.  Neither calculators with computer processors nor phones are permitted for use as calculators on exams.

We will have Test Administrators and Proctors in every EOC room. We are making every effort to place a Proctor in every NC exam room, as well. However, if we do not have enough volunteers, certified teachers will administer exams for each other to ensure maximum security of exams and equal testing opportunity for every student. 

Cell phones are not permitted during testing and students are encouraged not to bring them to school on exam days. Cell phones will be collected by test administrators at the beginning of every testing session. Myers Park is not responsible for lost or damaged cellular devices.

If you have any questions, please go to the Testing Tab on the Myers Park Webpage or contact amber1.dowdy@cms.k12.nc.us. Thank you for your support!



